
PLUM CREEK CONVENIENCE
SITE DEVELOPMENT PLAN

PLANNING COMMISSION
FEBRUARY 27, 2020

Residential/Non-Residential Interface







RESIDENTIAL/NON RESIDENTIAL 
INTERFACE

• The Site Development Plan is before Planning 

Commission as it is adjacent to residential property

• The Interface Regulations do not remove or reduce the 

approved uses

• The purpose of the Interface Regulations is to mitigate 

any impacts of the non-residential use

• Mitigation techniques include but are not limited to 

buffers, landscaping, walls and fencing, and use of 

topography







STAFF ANALYSIS
Staff finds that the Site Development Plan meets the 

intent of the Residential/Non-Residential Interface by;

• Minimize the visibility of undesirable, nonresidential 

uses and activities from residential uses through 

building orientation and screening 

• Provide attractive buildings with thoughtful architectural 

detailing.

• Create a visually attractive transition between 

nonresidential and residential uses with the use of 

walls, fences, berms and/or landscaping.



RECOMMENDATION

• Staff recommends approval of the proposed Plum 

Creek Convenience Site Development Plan



PROPOSED MOTION

“I move to recommend approval of the Plum Creek 

Convenience Site Development Plan to Town Council” 


